
Call for Papers 
 

The next Issue of One World in 
Dialogue will be on the theme of 

 
Teaching Aboriginal Perspectives  

in Social Studies 
 

We welcome articles that share: 
• Successful Classroom practices and meaningful 

teaching resources, 
• Analysis of what teaching Aboriginal 

Perspectives involves, 
• Perspectives from specific First Nation, Metis or 

Inuit (FNMI) communities, 
• Teaching in Partnership with FNMI 

Communities, 
• Effective ways non-Aboriginal teachers have 

learned about Aboriginal Perspectives, and 
• Other writings on this topic. 

 
 
Please email all inquires or manuscripts to Gail Jardine 
(gjardine@ucalgary.ca) or mail your article to Gail Jardine, Education 
Tower 1102, Faculty of Education, University of Calgary, Calgary, 
Alberta T2N 1N4. Phone: 403-220-7538 
 

Deadline for this call for papers:  January 30, 2012 
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